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Dear Sir/Madam:

Please be advised that our client, Kirianya Mosley, was a passenger in an accident
involving an Amtrak train and a dump truck on September 4, 2015 on Caldwell and Devon
in Chicago.  Kindly sent us an un-redacted copy of Metra report number 15-34270
pertaining to this accident.  

Thank you for your assistance. 

-- 


